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ERCOT has revised the Temporary Re-Route Process.  A copy of the document can be found at http://www.ercot.com/AboutERCOT/PublicDisclosure/ERCOTProcedures.htm.

Also, a template named 'New, Relocated, Temporary Re-Route In Service Notification' can be found at http://www.ercot.com/mkt_part_apps/market_participant_application_f.htm.

